THE PASAGUAN SOCIETY P.O. Box 564 BUENA VISTA, GA 31803

December 20, 1989

Dear Friend.

This is to inform you of recent developments and future events at Pasaguan. The day of conservation and delebration in late November (in case you missed it) was a wonderful success! Over fifty energetic volunteers -- some from places as remote as Texas and Alabama -- showed up to lend a hand.

It was a great day. By day's end Pasaquan had been trimmed, mopped, sorted and polished -- inside and out. But, of course, there's much more to be done, so we're going to do more next week.

Plan to meet at Pasaquan at 10:00 a.m. EST Saturday, December 30. 1989 (the Saturday before New Year's) for Pasaquan Clean-Up: Part II. Wear your work gloves and other attire appropriate to the time and place ("where the past meets the future") and bring a sack lunch, warming beverages, and a fresh supply of cosmic energy for a day of labor on behalf of preservation.

I look forward to seeing you then and there.

Happy holidays.

Fred C. Fussell

Chairman. Pasaquan Society

